ST. FRANCLS BORGIA SCHOOL
AUCTION FROM THE HEART

Once again, St. Francis Borgia School is preparing for its largest fundraiser, Auction from the
Heart. All money raised from this event will go directly to St. Francis Borgia School's
operating budget, and will allow us to continue to offer high quality Catholic education in
our community. We are so excited to share our new theme How Sweet it is to show case our
fabulous new school!

SAVE THE DATE!

This year's event will take place on the evening of Saturday, March 5, at the Ozaukee Pavilion, located on
the county fairgrounds. You are all invited to come and celebrate this fantastic evening with us! Whether
you have a child at the school or not, ALL ARE WELCOME!!!!

The night’s festivities will include:

e Delicious Food & Desserts from local businesses
e (Cashbar

e Silent Auction

e Live Auction

e Raffles

e Musical Entertainment

GET READY TO WIN - MONEY, MONEY, MONEY!
In addition to all of these great activities, we will once again be featuring a "Grand Raffle””. This year, we
are excited to offer a chance at THREE CASH PRIZES:

e $1,000
e $2,000
e $5,000

Tickets will be sold after masses in the weeks leading up to the Auction, so please be sure to watch for
those and purchase a chance to win!

DONATE AN ITEM TO THE AUCTION
We are also asking for cash donations, or if you have a business, please consider donating a gift
certificate to our silent auction, or purchasing advertising for inclusion in our auction booklet, which will
be distributed to all auction attendees? Please contact Sue Ellen Baye at 414-520-8842 for more
information or psbaye@yahoo.com.

We thank you in advance for your generosity and support, so that area children can continue to love,
learn, and worship at St. Francis Borgia School! If you would like more information on the new school or
care for a tour, please contact our school office at (262) 377-2050.




